
 
 

 

 

Circular No. 1 of 2018  

17 May 2018 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT ON COMMENCEMENT OF OPERATIONS 

 

Asia Pacific Exchange Pte. Ltd. (the “Exchange” or “APEX”) and Asia Pacific Clear Pte. Ltd. 

(the “Clearing House” or “APEX Clear”) are pleased to announce that the Exchange and the 

Clearing House will commence its operations on 25 May 2018, 9.00am. 

 

The first contract to be listed for trading on APEX will be a USD denominated and physically 
deliverable Refined, Bleached and Deodorised (“RBD”) Palm Olein futures, based on FOB 
terms.  This will also be the first contract to be cleared and settled by APEX Clear. 
 
 
For more information on how to participate in the APEX RBD Palm Olein futures, or to 
become a member of APEX or APEX Clear, please refer to our website 
(www.asiapacificex.com), the corresponding Rules and Procedures, and other official 
Circulars. 
 
 

 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT 

 

Global Markets & Strategy 

sales@asiapacificex.com  
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